



MEETING MINUTES

DATE: August 2, 2022

ATTENDEES:

Chris Tipton, Chair, USFS, (Y)
Skyler Dalton, Co-Chair, BLM, (N)
Maria Valerio, NAFRI, USFS, (Y)
Trevor Pollock, Planning, Primary, BLM, (Y)
John Wood, Planning Deputy, USFS, (Y)
Josh Mathiesen, AITS Lead, USFS, (Y)
RJ Estes, AITS Co-Lead, USFS, (Y)
Mike Savage, LPIL Lead, USFS, (N)
Paul Lenmark, LPIL Co-Lead, BLM, (Y)
Jack Marvin, ATGS Lead, USFS, (Y)
Dan Zajanc, ATGS Co-Lead, BLM, (N)
Shawn Walters, HLCO Lead, USFS, (N)
Luke Abell, HLCO Co-Lead, USFS, (N)
Aaron Burrough, HLCO Co-Lead, CalFire (N)
Chris Jurasek, ATGS CalFire, (N)
Walter Bunt, Program Manager, USFS (Y)
Jed Johns, Program Manager, BLM (Y)
Dan Carroll, State of Minnesota (N)
Heath Cota, Training Standardization, USFS (N)
Tori Leshuk, Training Standardization, USFS (N)

COMMENTS

Reviewed July notes.

Will be scheduling a pre-season planning meeting for NASTA, Maria will be a part of the NASTA group as well.

AGENDA ITEMS

Topic: PMS 505

Presenter: Chris Tipton

Discussion/Considerations:

- Change tracker, review and decisions
- Follow up from last month, #4 and #11
- HLCO E/FE follow up
- #19 ATP requirements

Decision:

- #4 – waiting on feedback from Kim, not needed in the SAS, awaiting follow up



National Wildfire Coordinating Group National Aerial Supervision Standardization Unit

- #11 – supported by all
 - #13 supported by all
 - #14-#18 supported by all
 - #18 – CO's may have some feedback as well as the airtanker program manager. WB will email the FS letter to PL. Clean up proposed FS text to align with FS direction for LATS. IASS will handle it
 - #19 – supported by all. Challenge to the working groups to see how it aligns with their processes.
-

Topic: TEAMS Site

Presenter: Chris Tipton

Discussion/Considerations:

- Who needs access to the NASSU Teams site?

Decision:

- Add Ivan Smith, BLM as AITS Rep
 - HLCO, NA
 - LPIL, Paul Lenmark and Mike Savage
-

DATE, TIME, AND LOCATION OF NEXT MEETING

Date: September 6, 2022

Time: 10:30 MST

Location: TEAMS